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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Siouxland Habitat for Humanity to Re-Open ReStore 
 

Tuesday, June 2 at 9 AM, Siouxland Habitat for Humanity is re-opening following the shut-down because 

of COVID-19. The re-opening will feature current CDC and state/local guidelines.  

“We are excited to welcome our shoppers and donors back into the store,” stated executive director, 

Fred Hexom. 

“Habitat’s ReStore manager and staff have taken measures to ensure everyone’s safety by following 

guidelines for reopening such as cleaning, disinfecting, and social distancing protocols,” said Hexom. 

A new ReStore schedule will be implemented with the re-opening. Both days and hours of operation 

have changed. The ReStore will be open Tuesday through Saturday and closed on Sundays and 

Mondays. New hours of operation will be 9 AM to 4 PM. This one-hour earlier closing will allow for the 

staff to clean and sanitize the store for business the following morning. 

The store has temporarily suspended donation pick-ups. They are accepting personally delivered 

donations to the store.  If you have questions regarding an item being accepted for donation, please 

contact the ReStore at 712.224.6133. 

“Along with the ReStore cleaning standards we ask that reasonable efforts be made to wipe down/clean 

household items that individuals bring in to donate. We look forward to greeting our loyal shoppers and 

donors and meeting new ReStore guests,” said Lorenzo Guzman, ReStore manager.  

Siouxland Habitat for Humanity, founded in 1992, is an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International – a 
Christian housing ministry. Siouxland Habitat for Humanity is an Equal Housing Opportunity. 
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